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Quarry Hill Primary School 

POPPET HEAD BLAST 
 

Wednesday August 14th 2019 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES  
 Time Details 

AUGUST    

Thursday 15th  9.00am-10.00am Parent Information Session on Writing-Room 8 

Monday 19th  5.45pm School Council Meeting 

Monday 19th – Friday 23rd  Various Book Week 

Thursday 22nd  9.00am-11.00am 
7.00pm-8.00pm 

VIP Day & PFA Morning Tea 
OSLE Information Session-Specimen Hill Primary 

Friday 23rd  9.00-9.30am Book Week Parade 

Wednesday 28th  All Day JSC- Jeans for Genes Day 

Thursday 29th  8.30am-3.30pm Grade 1/2 Bendigo Excursion-Rm 5, 6 & 7(Gr 1’s) 

Friday 30th  8.30am-3.30pm 
9.00am-11.00am 

Grade 1/2 Bendigo Excursion-Rm 1 & 2 
Father’s Day Stall 

SEPTEMBER   

Tuesday 10th  9.00am-3.30pm Grade 3/4 Museum Excursion 

Friday 13TH  6.00pm PFA Movie Night-Movie beginning at 6.30pm 

STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
KIND 
Tory P (Room 10A)  for always ensuring others feel welcome and included in  

our class. 
CURIOUS 
Leonardo M (Room 9)  for improved focus during independent writing. 
Violet C (Room 15A)  for exploring new topics and creating mini projects outside  

of the classroom expectations. 
Emily P (Room 5)   for her excellent improvement with her attendance and  

seeking new knowledge in the classroom. 
Ollie O (Room 14A)  for becoming a Ninja Times Tables Master! 
Vasey M (Room 10B)  for displaying great organisational skills with her homework. 
Wyatt G (Room 8)  for completing his learning tasks to the best of his ability. 
BRAVE 
Rhiannon T (Room 14A)  for always being open to feedback and having high  

expectations of herself. 
Tyler C (Room 14B)  for taking on feedback with his draft information report! 
Lachlan M (Room 12A)  for using peer feedback to improve his writing. 
Lachlan B (Room 4)  for his efforts with his reading and maths. 
Sienna R (Room 12B) for setting high expectations and always seeking feedback to improve your learning 

outcomes. 

PFA NEWS 
Father's Day is quickly approaching on Friday August 30th and the PFA would like to ask you to donate a small gift for the stall. 
Baskets have been placed in your child’s classroom and donations need to be in by Thursday August 29th. If there is anyone 
willing to help with wrapping and sorting of the gifts, the dates will be on a noticeboard outside room 5.  
Thank you very much for your support. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

~OUR VALUES~ 
 

Kind 
I understand that 
everyone is different 
I co-operate 
I respect myself, 
others and the 
environment 
I am community 
minded 
I belong 
 
 

Curious 
I am a learner 
I seek knowledge 
I ask questions 
I explore and wonder 
I create 
 
 
 

Brave 
I am honest 
I am independent 
I have high 
expectations 
I am resilient 
I am open to 
feedback 
 
 
 

 

 
 

   

2019 TERM DATES 
Term 3 July 15 – September 20 
Term 4 October 7 – December 20 
 


